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TO:  Finance Committee 

 

FROM: Dean R. Gazza, Director of Parks, Recreation and Facilities Management 

 

DATE:  10/11/2021 

 

RE:  Informational:  Request approval of  Change Order #2 for contract 59-21 for “2021 

AWWTP Electrical Distribution Upgrades Phase 4 Project – Lower Substation 

Building Renovation” for lowering the top elevation of the mixed liquor channel in 

the amount of $27,980 resulting in a decrease of the contingency from $36,407 to 

$8,427.  No change to the overall contract amount. 

 

 

This change order is to lower the top elevation of the mixed liquor channel at the AWWTP. The top 

elevation of the mixed liquor channel is currently higher than the floor in the E-Building. This 

situation is causing a possible flooding scenario for the new equipment being installed in the E-

Building. The lowering of the mixed liquor channel will ensure positive drainage from the E-

Building to the river and will alleviate possible flooding damage to the new electrical equipment.  

 

 

Please feel free to contact me at 832-5572 with any questions, or by email at 

dean.gazza@appleton.org.   
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